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& We are delighted to announce llsa ...

@, Pickleball Alberta is in Alberta. coo
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We are delighted to announce llsa Wong
as the new Coaching Director for
Pickleball Albertal!

llsa is a strong competitor and is a
Certified Level Il referee. She currently sits
on the Lethbridge Pickleball Board and
helps out with programming.

This is a new position on the PA Board
and will be the primary contact with
Pickleball Canada and Tennis Canada as
the National Coaching Certification
Program (NCCP) for Pickleball rolls out.
The first sessions were held in November
- more to follow in 2022!

Many thanks to llsa for volunteering her
coaching expertise as the PA Coaching
Director. If you or your club have
questions about coaching, please contact
llsa at: coaching@pickleballalberta.org
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